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TO:                All Weil-McLain Distributors and Agents  

FROM:           Dan Neumann, Director of Sales & Marketing Support  

SUBJECT:       Limited Warranty Statement Changes, as of March 17, 2014 

 

Weil-McLain® has updated its Limited Warranty Statements for the products and models indicated in the 
chart below.  The updated Limited Warranties apply to products manufactured on and after March 17, 
2014.  To facilitate your understanding of the updates in these Limited Warranties, the following chart 
summarizes the coverage provided for defects in material and workmanship for each model and type.  The 
full text of the Limited Warranty Statements, with additional information, is available on Weil-McLain’s 
website at www.weil-mclain.com.    

Effective for products manufactured on and after March 17, 2014 

 

In addition to the above changes, Weil-McLain has developed a Limited Warranty Statement for Parts and 
Accessories.  Please refer to www.weil-mclain.com for more information.  
 

Copies of the full text of all of the Limited Warranty statements are available online for reference, viewing and 
printing.  Copies of the Limited Warranties should be readily available for all contractors and customers to assist 
in their purchasing decisions.  For additional information, please visit www.weil-mclain.com or contact your local 
Weil-McLain sales representative. 
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